
Another message to you fabulous bunch!  

Hi everyone, 
 How are you all? I hope that you are well and looking after each other 
at home. How is learning at home going? 

I am still finding things so strange with not being back at Laxey School and when I am 
working at The Hub in Onchan I make sure that I drive from Ramsey through Laxey, just like 
I would do every morning coming to work. It helps me feel like life is a little “normal” even 
though it is most definitely not! I also drive that way so that I maybe even see one of those 
fabulous goats that I love to spot!  

I have really enjoyed seeing the videos and photos on Facebook of all the different things 
that you have been doing at home during lockdown. It makes me smile so much when I get to 
see you and all the fantastic ways that you are extending your learning and keeping those 
brains stretched!  

I have an email account nicolakerr@online.sch.im and would love it if you would share any of 
your learning directly with me. I can then have a look at it and send back any feedback. It 
would also just be wonderful to see how you are doing with your learning whilst you have not 
been at school. Whatever you want to share with me is great! I really do miss seeing all the 
work that you do especially your Writing and Maths. 

There is a link on the Laxey School website on the Year 2 part that takes you to a shared 
Google Drive folder that has lots of resources to help you with the topic that we are doing, 
like maps, weather charts and money resources for example. I have added some more 
resources in folders for Writing and Maths that I have mentioned in the extension sheet. 
These will help you with those challenges. There are also some websites that are useful for 
you too. https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize is a great website with lots of exciting things to do, 
even Music if you fancy a singalong! 

When I have been at The Hub the children and I have been having a boogie with Oti 
Mabusse from Strictly. My dancing is definitely improving and I have learned some new 
moves too! Have a look at that if your dancing feet need some work!  

Year 2, I miss you so very, very much especially your smiles and you  have always amazed me 
with the effort and focus that you showed in your challenges every day!  You are a wonderful 
class and each one of you has come such a long way since you 
started Year 2 in September. I cannot wait until I get to 
see you all again and we can pick up where we left off…being 
awesome!  
Take care and stay safe, Mrs Kerr 
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